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To Protect Against Health Risks Associated with Mold: 
 

·         Remove standing water from your home or office. 
 
·         Remove wet materials. 
 
·         If mold growth has already occurred, carefully remove or clean the moldy 

material. 
 
·         Consider using personal protective equipment when cleaning or removing mold – 

gloves, goggles and an N-95 particle respirator (found at most local hardware 
stores).  Check with a health care provider before wearing a respirator.  Do not 
use a respirator if you have heart disease or chronic lung disease such as asthma 
or emphysema. 

 
·         Individuals with known mold allergies or asthma should not clean or remove 

moldy materials. 
 
The Office of Sheriff: 

The Office of the Sheriff is established by the Florida Constitution. As a constitutional officer, the Sheriff has 

the exclusive authority to administer his or her agency and is responsible for preserving the peace 

throughout the entire county, carrying out the laws of the state, the orders of Florida courts, and the 

ordinances of the Board of County Commissioners. The Sheriff is the chief law enforcement and correctional 

officer of the county.  

Sheriff Al Nienhuis was initially appointed as the Sheriff of Hernando County by the Governor in January of 

2011.  He was then elected by the people of Hernando County in 2012, and remains accountable to them. 
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